
🎄🎅 WAG 5th LOCKDOWN UPDATE - ANNUAL CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTS SWITCH-ON 🎄🎅 

The ANNUAL CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTS SWITCH-ON has been agreed with GBC and will take place 
on 

🎄 Thursday, 3 December 2020 at 4.15pm 🎄 
(again subject to the lockdown restrictions having been lifted). 

The Choirs from both schools will again be invited to perform before the switch-on from 3.45pm 
outside The Oakwood Academy. This is always popular with local residents and marks the start of 

the Christmas festivities. 🎄🎼🎄 
We were due to meet Gary Hillyard, Assistant Headteacher at The Oakwood Academy to discuss the 

Christmas arrangement but this was cancelled due to lockdown. 😞😞😞 
We will be meeting with Gary (when allowed) to discuss activities to be arranged in the school hall 

after the switch on, e.g. Santa’s Grotto. 🎅🎅🎅 

Any suggestions from local residents would be welcome and will be considered. 

Following the huge success of last year’s AFTERNOON TEA FOR SENIOR RESIDENTS, we have 
contacted Warren Primary Academy to discuss repeating the event this year and will be discussing 

the plans and details with Head teacher, Paul Tibble (when allowed to meet) . 🥪☕️🍰 
At last year's event, Paul said he would want this to become an annual event. and we thank him for 
his support and enthusiasm and we are looking forward to working with him on the 2nd ANNUAL 

AFTERNOON TEA FOR SENIOR RESIDENTS. 👏 

We are continuing to explore funding possibilities for all of the Christmas activities. 💰💰💰 

WAG's 6th Lockdown Update will to REVIEW WAG's 2019 ACTIVITIES and we will be asking you, the 
local residents, for suggestions for further events and activities you would like WAG to organise in 
2020. 

WAG - "Improving Our Community Together" 



 


